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Status: U
Return-Path: <bounce-earthasia-9264(@lyris.salzburgseminar.org>
Received: from [208.243.141.2] ([208.243.141.254]) by ccs.sut.ac.th
(Netscape Messaging Server 3.62) with SMTP id 188
for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Fri, 20 Jul 2001 14:31:42 +0700

X-Authentication-Warning: alphaserv.ait.ac.th: chongrak owned process doing -bs

Date: Fri, 20 Jul 2001 14:31:11 +0700 (GMT+0700)
From: "Dr. Chongrak Polprasert” <chongrak(@ait.ac.th>
To: "EARTHAsia" <earthasia@]lyris.salzburgseminar.org>
Subject: Re: Workshop report

[n-Reply-To: <LYRIS-9348-8554-2001.07.19-15.03.16--chongrak#ait.ac.th@lyris.salzburgseminar.org>
Message-ID: <LYRIS-9264-8559-2001.07.20-03.31.51--cenintaf#ccs.sut.ac.thi@lyris.salzburgseminar.org>

MIME-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: TEXT/PLAIN; charset=US-ASCII

List-Unsubscribe: <mailto:leave-earthasia-9264C(@lyris.salzburgseminar.org>
Reply-To: "EARTHAsia" <earthasia(@lyris.salzburgseminar.org>

Dear Meg,

Thank you very much for the message. Let me congratulate you and Ruben U.
". the excellent report of the Asia Workshop, April 3-4, 2001, which, in
/ opinion, reflects the major deliberations made at the meeting.

In order for the Asia workshops to produce outcomes unique and relevant to
Asia's situation (although Asia is so diversified), | suggest, at least

for the Bogor workshop of April 2002, we try to focus the discussion and
prioritise the working group findings and workshop results towards this
aim.

Best wishes.

Chongrak Polprasert

Chongrak Polprasert

Professor and Dean

School of Environment, Resources and Development
Asian Institute of Technology

P. O. Box 4 Klong Luang

Pathumthani 12120

Thailand

E-mail:  chongrak@ait.ac.th, Home Page: http://www.ait.ac.th

Tel: (66-2)-524 6074, 524 6069, 516 0110-44
Fax: (66-2)-524 6071, 524 5625, 516 2126

On Thu, 19 Jul 2001, Meg Harris wrote:

> Hi everyone,
>

> First, let me apologize again to Aman: his e-mail address was somehow put
> on hold in our listserv and therefore he has not been receiving our messages
> for some time now. I have now forwarded the messages to him that have been
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> sent out since the Norway meeting.

>

> Second, with regard to the Workshop Report: Ruben U. suggested that we

> could send the Chiang Mai Workshop Participants the same copy of the report
> which we prepared for the Norway meeting together with the appendices.

>

> Are the rest of you O.K. with this proposition?

i

> So you can see what we are proposing, I have attached the Report here along
> with the list of attachments (but not the attachments themselves). | have

> made two modifications to the report since you all saw it in Norway: 1) have
> put in the new April meeting dates for the next Asia team meeting and

> mini-workshop: and 2) I have taken out the appendix on the draft program for
> the 2002 session (and the reference to it), as the design of the program has

> substantially changed since our meeting in Thailand. If need be, I could

> put in the new program design we discussed in Norway and which I included in
> the Norway meeting minutes.

>

> Thanks again for any and all input,
~

e

>

> Meg Harris

> Coordinator, EARTH University-Salzburg Seminar series
> Salzburg Seminar

> P. O. Box 886

> Middlebury, VT 05753 USA

> voice: 802-388-0007

> fax: 802-388-1030

> e-mail: mharris(@salzburgseminar.org

> www.salzburgseminar.org

> www.changetropics.org
e d
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